Camp 2000

5700 Haverford Avenue

Philadelphia, PA 19131

Phone: (267) 237-9991

Email: patriciathompson267@gmail.com
Website: camp2000.org

June 1, 2025

Dear Parents,

Welcome to Camp 2000! We are extremely excited to have your child join us for what
promises to be a summer filled with fun, learning, and unforgettable memories.

At Camp 2000, we are committed to providing a structured, engaging, and safe environment
where every child can thrive. Our program is designed to support your child’s growth
through fun-filled educational activities and skill-based experiences that enhance both
social and learning development.

We are proud to offer a diverse range of learning activities and an interactive curriculum
that encourages exploration and creativity. Our caring, talented, and experienced staff are
well-equipped to meet the individual needs of each camper, helping ensure a positive and
enriching summer experience for all.

Camp officially begins on June 16, 2025, and ends on August 29, 2025. Please note that all
campers will begin on the date selected on their registration form. It is extremely important
that all parents attend the mandatory orientation prior to their child’s start date. Campers
will not be permitted to attend on opening day without this requirement being met.

Additionally, please ensure that:

- All registration documents are completed and submitted.

- Registration fees are paid in full prior to the start date.

- All campers arrive with their required camp supplies to ensure they are fully prepared for
their first day. All campers cell phones are required to check- in daily. Rain days off site

Important food and meal information:

- Campers must bring a packed lunch during the first week of camp (June 16-20, 2025).

- Starting the second week of camp (June 23, 2025), lunch and snacks will be provided.

- Breakfast will only be available for campers enrolled in early service hours due to ongoing
building construction. Off Site location: Saint Matthew A.M.E. Church 215 N 57t Street



We are truly looking forward to collaborating with you and your child this summer. Our
goal is to provide a life-changing experience that your child will carry with them long after
camp ends.

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us
at (267) 237-9991 or via email at patriciathompson267@gmail.com.

Kind regards,
Patricia Thompson
Camp Director



Important Camp Information for Parents

1. Arrival Time: 8:45 A M.

All children must arrive by 9:00 a.m. sharp. Any child arriving after 9:00 a.m. will be
considered late and must return home for the day.

2. Weekly Payments:
All weekly payments are due on Mondays of each week. A $25 late fee will apply to any late
payments. Please Note: Closed days (3) are listed on our trip schedule

3. Trip Policy:
On trip days, if your child is not attending the trip, they must stay home. There is no in-camp
care provided on trip days. Half day Trips, or split groups will not apply

4. Trip Payments:
Trip fees may be paid up to two days in advance. While payment is accepted on the morning
of the trip, same-day payments do not guarantee your child a reserved spot.

5. Footwear:
All campers must wear sneakers. Open-toed shoes, sandals, Croc sandals, and flip-flops are
not allowed for safety reasons.

6. Camp Uniforms:
Campers are required to wear their full camp uniform on all trips and events. Campers not
in uniform will not be allowed to attend the trip or event.

7. Supplies:
All campers must arrive with their camp supplies on the first day to be fully prepared.

8. Early and Late Services:
If you are interested in early or late care services, payment must be made in advance so we
can properly staff those time slots. Early 7A.M. to 8:45 A.M. Late Services 3 P.M.- 7 P.M.

9. Camp Hours:
Regular camp hours are from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. for children enrolled in standard camp
services. All campers are required to check in his or her cell phone upon arrival

10. Scholarship Donations:

All families receiving scholarships are required to submit their weekly donation payments
every Monday. Donation commitments not received weekly will result in termination of
scholarship program

11. Payments Website:
All weekly and trip payments must be made through our website at camp2000.org, or Zelle



